
 

 New Climbing Trees 

We have just had some new climbing trees for the       

children to enjoy placed in the nursery garden. Please 

can all children wear shoes that are suitable for climbing 

with a good grip so they can use our wonderful trees.  
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Welcome back to Pre-School after 
the half term. The children have 
been enjoying the new garden 
which has been partially astro 
turfed.                                           
Children have been demonstrating 
some great dance moves and     
creating some artwork.                                                                                                   
A reminder: Please pack wet wipes 
for your child.                           

Arbor Payments 

 

We do appreciate a  regular half 

termly  contribution of £10.00. 

Payment can be made under                                         

’Voluntary contributions’ in   

Arbor.  

 Hats/Gloves 

It is that time of the 

year again when hats 

and gloves appear - and 

when every staff mem-

ber takes a deep 

breath! PLEASE make 

sure their names are on 

them - we CANNOT 

possibly 

keep a 

track of 

226 

gloves!! 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

Christmas Fayre      

Friday 8th December  

3.30 - 5.00pm 



Umbrellas 
 

If your child brings in a umbrella, 
please do not leave 
them on your child’s 
peg. Please could you 
take it home after 
drop off. If it is left 
here it is a health and 
safety risk.  

 

With your child listening to the 

sounds around you for one minute 

talk about what they 

have heard and try to 

recreate the sounds 

with your voices. 

Walking to nursery 

Encourage your children to walk 

to school. Leave the buggies at 

home. This encourages independ-

ence and confidence. However, 

we are aware some children find 

this a struggle. 

We do understand some children 

have to come in cars, why not 

park further away and walk. 

 

 

Buggy Park and Scooter Park 

Please use the scooter  park 

next to the entrance door.   

If you could take your child’s 

buggy home that would be    

useful, this space is used for 

buggies for Preschool children 

that attend after 12.00pm. We 

are concerned as the buggy 

park is becoming cramped and 

dangerous 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

There has been a slight change to the Forest School 

programme from next week. We will  be moving to a 

4 week programme, providing the opportunity for 1 

group to go over each period. Next week, Wednesday 

8th November, will be the Rabbits and Hedgehogs 

last week. From Wednesday 15th November, it will 

be the turn of the Otters every  Wednesday up to 

and including Wednesday 6th December. 

‘Users of this buggy park do so at 

their own risk. The school will 

not accept any responsibility for 

any damage, accidents or losses’ 

We have had a few children recently say-

ing that 'boys don't cry'- we are not sure 

where this has come from- and in light of 

40% of children and young people in the 

UK now having poor mental health- we 

wouldn't want any child feeling they 

shouldn't be able to express a feeling. 

Please come and chat to your child's 

teacher or key worker if you need to. 


